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Garcia, Adolfo

From: Fernandez, Luis (RER) <Luis.Fernandez4@miamidade.gov>

Sent: Tuesday, February 13, 2018 1:22 PM

To: Garcia, Adolfo

Cc: Ricisak, John (RER); Alvarez, Felix (RER)

Subject: Unpermitted Dock Work - 1051 San Pedro Avenue

Good afternoon Adolfo: 

 

I was just made aware by my supervisor that there is unpermitted dock work currently taking place at 1051 San Pedro 

Avenue (Gables by the Sea) -  a small barge is on-site and new dock piles have been installed. We have cited the owner 

and are requesting that the City perform an inspection for additional enforcement action. 

 

If you have any further questions please let me know. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Luis Fernandez, Pollution Control Inspector II 

Department of Regulatory and Economic Resources 
Division of Environmental Resources Management -  
Coastal and Wetlands Resources Section 
701 NW 1

st
 Court, 6

th
 Floor, Miami, Florida  33136 

(305) 372-6575  (305) 372-6759 fax 
http://www.miamidade.gov/economy 
“Delivering Excellence Every Day” 
 
Please consider the environment before printing this email. 
 

 


